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Next Township Meeting is 

March 21
4280 Bay City Forestville Rd

7:00 PM

Next Meetings: Thursday unless 
Noted

March 21 2024-April 18, 2024
May 16, 2024-June 20, 2024
July 18, 2024-August 15, 2024
September 19, 2024-October 17, 2024
November 21, 2024-December 19, 2024

   

 

Click here to join the meeting

July 15, Aug 19, Sept 16, Oct 21, Nov 18 & Dec 16 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGVmN2ViOTgtNjNiNy00OWRmLTlhYjUtNjVjYmY3Mzk4YzZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22911eb1cc-54d3-4d8c-a577-3bf3ccc8105c%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224129cf00-b531-462e-be88-63bdc4bef573%22%7d


Presidential Primary Election

February 27, 2024

7:00 AM - 8:00 PM

On February 27th, 2024 Akron Township will have a 
Presidential Primary Election.

Akron Township residents will see a few changes since the 
implementation of proposal 22-2.

You can still cast your ballot by absentee ballot. If you 
would like an absentee ballot please get in touch with Akron 
Township Clerk, Jamie Schuette, by calling or texting 
989-674-2334.

Proposal 22-2 allows residents to vote in person 9 days 
before the election. Akron Township, Columbia Township, 
Fairgrove Township, and Gilford Township joined together 
for 9-day early voting. In-person voting from Saturday 17, 
2024 through Sunday, February 25th, 2024 will be held at 

Fairgrove Township Hall located at 5002 Center St, 
Fairgrove. Hours for the early voting are 8:00 AM- 4:00 PM. 

Click here for flyer

ON ELECTION DAY FEBRUARY 27, 2024 Akron Township 
residents will cast their votes at the Akron Township Hall 
4280 W Bay City Forestville Rd, Unionville.
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https://nebula.wsimg.com/e60a4b732895304524d42765348487ea?AccessKeyId=D9E21015512935A67E2A&disposition=0&alloworigin=1


 NOTICE
AKRON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF REVIEW

2024
Click here

The Akron Township Board of Review will 
meet in person at the

Akron Township Hall 4280 Bay City 
Forestville Rd, Unionville, MI 48767

The Board of Reviews will have an 
organizational meeting

Tuesday, March 5, at 6:15 PM

The Board of Review will hear protests 
from property owners on:

Monday, March 11, 3 PM – 9 PM

and Wednesday, March 13, 9 AM -3 PM

https://www.akrontwp.com/board-of-review.html


Akron Township updated the Board Members' 
email addresses.  All Board Members emails end 

with @akrontwp.com

To avoid spam or 
schemes

When responding to any email from an Akron Township 
Board member.

Remember:
● We will NOT email asking for personal 

information or ask for Credit Card/ Bank 
information. 

● Look at the email and make sure the email ends 
in @akrontwp.com

● If you are in doubt, please call the Board 
member to verify that they are truly asking for 
information. a


